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UPDATED NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
GREAT OUSE TIDAL RIVER  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:  Commencing 27 Sept 2022 for Approx 3 Weeks 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Denver Lock and Salters Lode Lock  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 

Please note that we are again working in partnership with the Cam 
Conservators and Rivers and Rural Ltd to undertake silt clearance on 
the tidal sides at Denver Lock and Salters Lode Lock during the above 
period.  

 

We advise boaters to 
proceed with caution 
and follow any 
instructions given on 
site.  Please note this 
work should not impact 

navigation or tidal crossings as the contractors will be only working at 
low tides however the lock keepers will continue to be in direct contact 
with the work crews to let them know about boat passages.  

 

 

For further information, please contact Tom Larnach of Rivers and Rural on 
07849598766   

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

21 September 2022 
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